
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 2, 2025 
 
The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Chairman      Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations 
  
  
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 
 
I am requesting funding for Chippewa County Mortuary Project. The entity to receive funding for this 
project is the Chippewa County, located at 109 East Spruce Street, Chippewa Falls, WI 54729. The 
funding would be used to reduce the financial burden currently being placed on the county for mortuary 
services. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will save time and money for 
other law enforcement agencies inside Chippewa County. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes authorized in 
42 U.S.C.5305(a)(2). 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
         
 
 
 
Derrick Van Orden       
Member of Congress 
 


